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As a car-free Oregonian, wiping away all the consensus built for the previous bill to 

give us a bill that would gut public transit and all other non-car funding is a complete 

abandonment of a huge segment of our state, including children, the elderly, disabled 

people, and those who cannot afford $1200 a month in car-related expenses. Vote no 

on this bill. 


